
 
General 
meetings start at 
7:30 pm. 
 
We serve supper 
starting at 6 pm.  

 

 

 

Horse Pond Fish & Game Club 
Horse Pond Fish and Game Club was established in 1945 
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                       WELCOME TO HORSE POND FISH & GAME CLUB 
                                 Our web site:        www.horsepond.com 
                            MEETING:     TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2015 
                 IT’S OUR CLUB!      IT’S YOUR CLUB!        IT’S MY CLUB!  
      
BE SURE TO CAST YOUR VOTE ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8. LET’S 
MAKE NASHUA THE “BEST PLACE TO LIVE IN AMERICA” AGAIN.  
This primary for mayor is extremely important, we need to get the two best 
candidates on the ballot for the general election in November, LET’S VOTE!   
 
As we move toward our deer, turkey and waterfowl hunting seasons we remind 
everyone that the range will get very busy. Be sure to follow the RANGE RULES 
100% of the time when you are there: 
 
      1-Wear and display your current membership badge at all times! 
      2-Always control the muzzle of your gun or rifle down range! 
      3-Always respect other members and their guests! 
      4-Alcohol is never permitted at the range or pond! 
      5-Remove all paper targets and spent brass when finished shooting! 
      6-Keep the range gate opened when members are at the range! 
      7-Close and lock the gate when the last member leaves! 
  

• The new A/C system has been installed and working as it should. It 
worked great on the last hunters ed class of the year held on August 22. 
   

• The outdoor archery targets have been installed and hung. Please do not 
use broad-heads on these targets. And, please retrieve all of your arrows 
and equipment when you are finished shooting.   
 

• The new handgun platform has been completed and ready for shooters. 
The handgun/pistol platform is strictly for handgun use only! 
 

• All of the berms have been repaired or replaced and ready for fall sighting 
in of muzzleloaders and rifles. Bring your own pin on paper targets. 
 

• We currently have 7 openings left for new members prior to wait listing. 
Remember all new members must have a sponsor from our membership.  

                
  Ray Smith, President 
  September 2015 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

DIRECTORS 
COMMENTS 

 
   SAFETY IS OUR #1 
          PRIORITY  
 
The RANGE is OPEN! 
 
The RANGE is open every day 
except on Wednesday’s after 
3pm!  The Shooting Sports 
program has precedence over 
all other activities.  BE SAFE! 
 
      
       DIRECTORS 
 
Skip Jacques & Ken 
Timpe:  KITCHEN 
  
Russ Delaney & Keith 
Fredette:  RANGE 
 
      Earl Gelineau: 
        FACILITIES 
 
     Richard Lanoue: 
        GROUNDS 
 
      Steve Warner:  
SHOOTING SPORTS 
 
  Gary Charbonneau: 
SAFETY/SECURITY 
 
     Jack McPherson 
   CLUB CLOTHING 
 
            BE SAFE! 
 
  WELCOME BACK ! 
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